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I am in favor of establishing a Task Force on Reparations and encourage Oregon 

lawmakers to not only create a task force, but then follow through with reparations for 

Oregonians of African-American descent. Reparations are long overdue and this 

subject needs to be addressed and put into law/action. As a state, we have the 

opportunity to send a message to the rest of the country and the entire world that we 

recognize the crimes and atrocities done to Oregonians of African-American descent. 

Please support this bill. 

Thanks! 

 

 


